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  Friday, 21 March 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Adam Baig from Y6 has written a piece about Ramadan that he will read out in assembly for the 
older children next week. I thought it would be lovely to share with you all. 
 
Ramadan is the ninth month of Islamic calendar and it’s a time when Muslims around the world fast 

from sunrise to sunset. 

 

That means not eating or drinking during the day but Ramadan is about more than just fasting, it’s 

about becoming closer to Allah helping others and improving ourselves. 

 

When we fast, it teaches patience and self-control. It helps us understand what it feels like to be hungry 

so we can appreciate that what we have is enough. 

 

That’s why giving to charity and helping others is so important in Ramadan. 

 

Ramadan it’s also a time for prayer and reflection. We spent more time reading the Quran, praying and 

thinking about how we can be better people. 

 

Ramadan Mubarak. 
 

 

Attendance 
Whole school attendance this week is 95.71%.  

These five classes had the highest attendance this week. 
Well done to the Y1 Heron Class who achieved 100% this week. Three more classes achieved 99%. 

Y1C Heron 100% 
Y2C Coot 99.57% 

Y4P Red Fox 99.33% 
Y2S Swan 99.21% 

Y3E Beavers 98.92% 
 

 

Punctuality 
All the children in Rec Chick Class arrived on time this week. Well done! 
 
Please ensure all children are in school by 8.50am 
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Car safety 
A number of children are travelling in cars without appropriate car seats and/or seat-belts. 
 
Children should have a car seat until they are 12 years old or 135 cm tall, whichever comes first. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                          

 

Fundraising 
Thank you to everyone who donated to the MATW charity. We have raised £2000 for this charity. 

 
https://matwproject.org.uk/crisis-and-emergencies/palestine  
 
 
If you wish to donate to BBC Red Nose Day Appeal, you can do this online. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/3CzbhfYTNWBKnkdWhYfzBsz/donate  
 

 

Parent Meetings 
Reminder – Some parents have met their child’s classteacher today. All other parents are invited to 
make an appointment to speak to teachers on either Tuesday 25th March or Wednesday 26th March. 
Please book an appointment on School Spider.  
Appointments will close on Sunday 23rd March. 
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Award 
Zayaan in Y2 got a prize from one of our local companies for his World Book Day outfit. Zayaan and 
Mrs Metcalfe had a combined outfit as Slinky Dog from Toy Story. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Key Dates 
Eid  
School will be closed on Monday 31st March and Tuesday 1st April. 
School will also be closed on Monday 9th and Tuesday 10th June. 
 
Easter  
School will be closed from Monday 7th April for the Easter break.  
It will reopen on Tuesday 22nd April. 
 
Y6 SATS test will take place from Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May. 
 
Y4 Times Table Check will take place between Monday 2nd June to Friday 13th June 
 
Phonics Screening Check (for Y1 children and any Y2 children who didn’t meet the required pass 
mark last year) will take place from Wednesday 11th June to Friday 13th June. 
 

 

Thank you for your support, Mrs Sarah Bell, Headteacher 
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